
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

1st March 2024 
 
Dear Parents & Carers,  
 
On Friday 15th March FoG’s will be holding a used book sale for all students during school 
hours as part of the World Book Day celebrations.  
 
Taking part is easy, if your child would like to participate, please send your child in with a 
strong bag that they can fill up with books for just £2! 
 
The vouchers are available to purchase on PTA Events using this link - https://www.pta-
events.co.uk/friendsofgrangeschools/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=77513  
 
If you have any spare children’s books that are in good used condition at home that you 
would like to donate, please take them to the school office.  
 
Thank you  
 
Theresa, Jade & Mel 
FoGs Junior team 
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